
 

June 27, 2017 

Senator Dianne Feinstein 
1 Post St. 
#2450 
San Francisco, CA 94104 
 

RE: H.R. 2841 and S. 1324 
 

Dear Senator Feinstein: 

Thank you for being such a strong advocate for sensible gun reforms in our state 
increasing all of our safety. I am in full support of the Support Disarm Hate Act 
you sponsored. Given the wealth of evidence showing that those of accused of 
hate crimes pose a substantially greater risk of committing violent crimes, it 
makes sense that such individuals convicted of a hate crime misdemeanor are 
prohibited from obtaining a firearm. 

As your constituent, I commend your continued show of strength in reversing our 
toxic gun culture. Know that we will, as engaged citizens, will support you to 
ensure this Act is passed. 

Thank you, 

 

 


